Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I would like to confirm that your council would be receptive to looking at a Kingscrest VAT claim and also indicate if you are still able to support these claims with financial data. I would also be grateful to know your fee rate for processing these claims.

In principle, the Council is receptive to considering ‘Kingscrest VAT claims’, presuming an appropriate sharing of the benefit is agreed;  in practice, however, as the Council no longer has the appropriate data relating to the period 1997 to 2002, we would need robust evidence from the claimant as to the quantum.

The Council’s ‘fee rate’ for processing ‘Kingscrest VAT claims’, if a verifiable basis can be agreed, is that the net benefit accruing to the claimant after costs is shared equally with the Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

